
Matt McGrath | President and CEO 

Matt McGrath joined Systems Engineering in 2013 and was promoted to Director of 
Engineering in 2014. In 2017, Matt became the third person to hold the title of President in 
Systems Engineering’s 30-year history.  Prior to joining the company, Matt spent 13 years at 
WEX, Inc. holding a variety of positions including leading the CRM application practice, 
managing the Project Management Office, managing the New Zealand development arm at the 
company, and ultimately software development for the Americas. 

Matt received his B.A. from Clark University, majoring in Spanish, and his Masters of Education 
from the University of Maine in Orono. He lives in Yarmouth, Maine with his wife, Sonia, and 
their four children. Matt is an avid sportsman who enjoys squash, coaching his kids’ sports 
teams, fishing, boating, and hiking in the great outdoors. 

 


